## HARVARD UNIVERSITY

GRADUATE SCHOOL OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Cambridge, Massachusetts

October 30, 1915

My dear Mr. Hill:

I wish to thank you for your letter of October 27th. I assume that you have assented to the arrangement for sending Mr. Cunningham out immediately after Christmas. Would it be convenient for him to take up his duties under you after the first of January? You do not say that it will be possible to give him some position at least nominal which will enable him to travel freely over your system. Mr. Cunningham is a scientific student of railreadir, and will, I am sure, be able to profit by any opportunities you can give him.

of the Corporation a few tickets for the Yale foot ball game, to take place November 20th, at Cambridge, these tickets to be given to guests of the University. I have the privilege of offering you two tickets. If you care to come on, we should be delighted to see you at that time. Kindly let me know whether or not you can accept these tickets.

I am

Sincerely yours,

Edmin & Gay

James J. Hill, Esq.